January 2020 Newsletter
 
Monthly Meeting
Our first Monthly Meeting of 2020 will be held on Wednesday, January 15th at 7:00 p.m. Rack scoring for the club's Big Buck Contest will begin at 5:30pm with deer contest winners announced toward the end of the meeting. Election for the 2020 Board of Directors will also take place. There will be no guest speaker at this meeting.
 
2020 Board of Directors Nominations
The annual election for Board of Directors will take place at the January Monthly Meeting, January 15th. 
If you would like to run or nominate someone for the Board, please contact Krista Nygaard at 715-225-9844.
 
Ice Fishing Contest
The 2020 Ice Fishing Contest will be held on Sunday, February 9th at Mirror Lake. All members should have or will be receiving their annual mailing which includes raffle tickets. Please help support the Ice Fishing Contest and the club by selling the books that were went. Workers are needed in multiple areas the day of the contest. Please contact Andy Sandberg if you would like to help out, 715-579-8847. 
 
Archery League
The indoor archery range is set up and the archery league has started. For more information on the archery league please contact Rod Brommer @ 715-495-7588 or Krista Nygaard @ 715-225-9844.
 
Free Fishing Weekend
The Wisconsin DNR will be hosting a Winter Free Fishing Weekend January 18th & 19th. During this weekend, both residents and non-residents are able to fish anywhere in Wisconsin without a license or trout stamp. Areas include all Wisconsin inland waters and Wisconsin's side of the Great Lakes and Mississippi River. Visit the Wisconsin DNR website for additional information.
 
Blizzard Shoot
The first Blizzard Shoot of the year is set for February 15th and will be held at Westgate. This is always a fun time had by all and a good way to get ready for the upcoming Trap season. 
 
Attendance Raffle
We will have the attendance drawing. Amount is at $575.
 
Youth Raffles
Don't forget to bring the kids to the Monthly Meetings for their chance to win a $100 Scheels Gift Card. All youth attending a Monthly Meeting will be entered into a monthly drawing for a gift card and the semi-annual drawing for a $100 Scheels Gift Card.  The semi-annual drawing will happen at the January meeting and the Spring Swap Meet.  Youth attending the September, October, and January meetings will be entered into the January drawing.  Youth attending the February, March, April and May meetings will be entered into the Spring Swap Meet drawing.
 




Youth Archery Workshops
The Archery League is offering youth archery workshops for youth of all ages. The workshops are a fun way to learn more about archery. All youth are welcome! Bows and arrows are available, or youth can bring their own. No sign up is required, simply arrive at the during the time slot that works best for your schedule.
Times:
9:00 am-10:00 am
10:00 am – 11:00 am
Dates:   January 18th  
February 1st  
February 15th  
February 29th  

Hunter Safety
This will be held in March. More information to come.

Golf Outing
[bookmark: _GoBack]Looking for someone to run this event this year. Please contact Krista Nygaard at 715-225-9844 if interested.

Upcoming Events 
January 11th – First Archery League Score Due
January 15th - January Monthly Meeting
January 18th & 19th – Free Fishing Weekend
January 18th – First Youth Archery Workshop
February 9th – Ice Fishing Contest
February 15th – Blizzard Shoot
February 19th – February Monthly Meeting
 
 

